
 

 

Tickets for the 30,000 Clergy Rally are Going Fast! Get the Best Seats Now! 
 
Demian Dunkley 
December 10, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear families, brothers and sisters, 

 

Thank you for your great investment in mobilizing for the historic 30,000 Clergy Rally at the Newark 

Prudential Center on Saturday, December 28. We just reached 8,000 registrations today! 

 

Tomorrow and the next few days are important for securing your sign ups. We will begin shipping tickets 

to church centers throughout the nation on December 11 and the BEST SEATS WILL BE 

DISTRIBUTED FIRST! 

 

If you still have not registered for your tickets yet, please do it ASAP by clicking here: Registration Form. 

 

Thank you again for your incredible support. Let's do our best during these final days to bring great 

victory for Heaven and Earth on December 28! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

30,000 Clergy Rally Ticketing Team 

 


